
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The National Radio Astronomy Observatory  

has begun planning for a unique sundial in memory of  

 

  Stanford Professor Ronald N. Bracewell   

 
This will be the world’s first and only “radio sundial” 

The Ron Bracewell Radio Sundial  

will be built at the the Very Large Array Radio Telescope  

Observatory on the Plains of San Augustine  

Socorro, New Mexico, USA 



 

 

The Ron Bracewell Radio Sundial will be built using ten of the thirty two original six-foot tall concrete piers from 

Professor Bracewell’s Spectroheliograph at Stanford, upon which many pioneers in radio astronomy chiseled their 

signatures.  The main gnomon will be constructed by VLA staff in the same shape and size of the concrete signature piers 

and will be finished with adobe. Visitors to the VLA will be invited to sign that pier to commemorate their visit to the 

Sundial and VLA.                   

The VLA Education and Public Outreach Office will maintain the “visitor 

signature pier” by photographing and displaying the photographs in the 

Visitor Center, once the visitor signatures have been covered with 

signatures. The adobe finish will then be reapplied to accommodate the 

next wave of signatures. 

The VLA Education Officer will use the materials that Stanford has provided 

of Professor Bracewell’s papers, photos, and Spectroheliograph records in 

the NRAO Archive to create displays and  curricula , to intrigue our visitors 

and student groups  to learn 

more about both the science 

and history of radio 

astronomy. 

As this will be the world’s first 

and only “radio sundial” in 

which visitors will be able to determine the location of a number of cosmic 

radio sources by measuring the sun’s shadow, an outreach education 

program will be established whose goals are to bring the wonders of 

science to inspire, excite, and educate students of all ages at NRAO's Very 

Large Array (VLA) Site. 

  

 

Professor Bracewell with signature pier 

 

Bracewell Spectroheliograph at Stanford 



The NRAO is funding approximately $22,000 for the transport of the signature piers and construction of the sundial at 

the VLA, but an additional $26,000 is needed to de-install the piers at Stanford. 

 

• All who donate will be invited to attend the dedication including an in-depth VIP tour of the VLA!  

• Donor names will also be permanently displayed at the radio sundial which will be adjacent to the visitor 

center. 

 

One hundred percent of the amount of your contribution will go to the Ron Bracewell Radio Sundial project. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your support! 

 

 

The Friends of the Bracewell Observatory Association is a non-profit Delaware corporation organized for educational and 

scientific purposes under section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code. Your gift is fully tax deductible. 

 

 

Make a donation 

online at: 
 

http://www.razoo.com/bracewell 

 

 

 

Or mail your contribution to: 
 

Friends of the Bracewell Observatory Association 

567 Canyon Road 

Redwood City, CA  94062 

Attn: Bob Lash, M.D. 

 

Please make checks payable to: “Friends of the 

Bracewell Observatory Association” 


